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 Welcome to our first U of A SCE Meeting of the semester! 

 

Guest Speaker:  

Doug Humphreys, The Ashton Company, Inc. 

Thanks to Ashton for providing Pizza today!!! 

 

Civil Engineering Career Fair On Wednesday October 10th, 2012.  6-8PM 

Start working on your resume so that you’ll be ready to polish it at our coming       

resume workshop. Impress those Civil Engineering employers!  

Resume work shop during the general meeting on October 3rd. 

Resumes due on September 24th. 

 Have you paid your membership dues yet? 
$15 per semester 

Free for Freshmen! 
You must have your dues in by September 24th to have your resume in the resume book!! 

 
Payments go to Nick 

2012 ASCE Arizona Conference 

Friday September 21st, 2012 Phoenix, AZ ($30/student) 

 

Monte Carlo Night: November 16th @ 7pm 

Randolf  Golf  Course: The Gold Room 

$50 Professionals, $25 Students 

WELOME BBQ TONIGHT 6PM-8PM 

In the CE courtyard!!!!!  


